HHT Committee

To: Sarah F. Pajimola and Ellen Cochran:

My name is Joseph Francis Christopher Martin, I go by Chris.

From:

Sent:

Subject:

Chris Martin

To:

Here is the notice I received taped to my door when I got home today (at 3 pm).
RENT INCREASE The owners have OPTED OUT of the AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROGRAM There is a meeting TODAY at 200 S. High Street 8th floor in Wailuku at 1:30 PLEASE ATTEND! If you can not, submit an email expressing your concerns to: hht.committee@mauicounty.us Sarah F Pajimola (executive assistant to): COUNCILMEMBER Ellen Cochran 808-270-5504
I have lived here at The Front Street Apartments in Lahaina for a little over four years, am 73 years old, live off my Social Security. Am a United States Army Veteran, Schofield '62 to '65, responsible, pay my rent on time and am active in my community. I voted for Miss Cochran when she first ran and every time since.
My address is: Chris Martin The Front Street Apartments 1923 Kenui Place Lahaina, HI 96761
Telephone: 808/268-6569 EMAIL: mauimartin@netzero.com
Can anyone from your office either please meet with me or call me and let me know how I can find out what's available with some sort of Government Program?
I have no idea what to do and very concerned.
Respectfully,

Chris Martin < mauimartin@netzero.net >

Friday, December 02, 2016 12:06 AM

Affordable Housing Rent Increase

HHT Committee

Easy Solution To Fix Your Bloating And Get More Energy. Cellular Research Institute http://thirdpartyoffers.netzero.net/TGL3232/584147bd289f447bc7761st03duc

Sponsored Links ?